
Reminder:. 

 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  

appropriate clothes  for 

your child in their cubby. 

-Don’t forget to check  
classroom doors for any  

important information . 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax : 239-549-4537 

Southcape 
@wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the following week. If 

not paid by 4:00 pm  
Monday a $40.00 late fee 

will be applied to your  

account.   

Happy New Year! 
We hope everyone had a fun and safe 
holiday. We would like to thank all the  

parents  who attended Trim a Tree and/or 
the Holiday Program. The teachers and 
children had lots of fun preparing and  

performing for you. We would also like to 
thank everyone for the thoughtful gifts, we 

really appreciate them.  
This month’s theme is Winter  

Wonderland . The classes will be doing 
lots of fun activities and projects with the 

children. Keep an eye on the parent 
boards for important information.  

We would like to congratulate the Wolfe  
Family on winning the testimonial contest. 

Thank you to all those families for the  
wonderful comments and kind words that 

participated as well.  
Wellington Academy wants to give you 

and your families  100% satisfaction  when 
caring for your child. Please don’t hesitate 

to offer suggestions or  bring up any  
concerns you may have so we can offer 
you the quality care you deserve.  We 

have a suggestion box  next to the parent 
table  in the commons area . 

We want to make 2016 a great year at 
Wellington Academy and by getting input 

from you we can thrive to do our very best. 

*For the safety of 

the children, please 

do not leave your car 

running unattended, 

also be sure to watch 

your speed in the 

parking lot and that 

children are attended 

 to at all times. 

Parents Night Out 

  January 16, 2016 6:00 pm-11:00 pm 

Parents can enjoy a night out while your 

child has a fun filled evening of arts, 

games and a movie. We also provide 

dinner. Siblings and friends children 

welcome. Please sign up at the front  

desk. 

Wellington Academy 
South Cape  

Check us out online! 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com         

 

Refer a friend  and re-

ceive  a $50.00 credit for 

two weeks totaling 

$100.00 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 1– New Year’s Day, 
Wellington Closed 

January 4-  VPK back in 

session 

January 8– Parent  

Appreciation Day 

January 18– Martin Luther 

King Day  No VPK 

January  22– Professional 

Duty Day Wellington Closed 

January 25-  Hurricane 

Make Up Day  No VPK 

Please have your children 
here no later that 8:30 

for VPK and no later than 
9:00 for the other  

classrooms so they don’t 
miss out on valuable  

learning time. 

 



 Happy New Year!  

We want to welcome Ara to 

our classroom  and wish Kaylee 

good luck  in the one year old 

class.   

We are proud of our babies’ 
milestones;  

Aaron is walking all over the 

room and Lily is sitting on her 

own. 

Please remember an extra set 

of clothing for your child and 

label all clothing and bottles so 

not to cause any confusion. 

Thank you for sharing your 

bundles with us. 

Have a healthy and safe New 

Year! 

Love your Infant Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Kathy, 

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Jill pm 

 

 

This month we will continue 

singing our nursery rhymes and 

reviewing our shapes and  

colors.  

We love painting and scribbling  

with our friends to make fun 

art activities.  

Please have your child here by 

9:00 Am so they won’t miss out 
on these fun activities.  

We would like to welcome  

Falyn  and Kaylee to our class, 

we are happy they have joined 

us.  Good luck to Olivia as she 

moves up to the two year old 

class. We will miss you! 

Please continue to label all 

sippy cups/bottles that are to 

be put in the classroom  

refrigerator.  

Thanks for sharing your child 

with us! 

Love your Dev. 1 Teachers, 

Ms. Minnie , Ms. Courtney  

 

         

 

   

Happy New Year! 

Ms. Angie and Ms. Aisha are 

happy to take over the two 

year old classroom together. 

We come to Wellington with 

lots of experience as a team 

and have many ideas and new 

activities to offer. 

We are excited to work on 

many different projects that 

go with our theme  

“Winter Wonderland” 

We  will be working hard on 

potty training, routine and 

structure. We thank you for 

your patience.  

Thanks for sharing your child 

with us! 

 

Love your Dev.2 Teacher 

Ms. Angela, Ms. Aisha   

     

 

                                        

    

   

D2      Nursery 

 

 

       D1 



D3          VPK 
 

 

Happy New Year everyone! 

We hope your holiday season was eventful 

and blessed. 

As we start the New Year we will continue to 

strive for excellence.  

Thank you for attending our Holiday Program, 

the children worked really hard  making it 

special for you and did such a great job.  

A few reminders: No toys allowed in the 

classroom  they cause a distraction during 

class learning time. 

Folders should be checked daily. 

Practicing sight words weekly with your child 

is important. 

Sheets and blankets should be taken home on 

Fridays for washing.  

 

Thank You for sharing your child with us,  

we are enjoying this VPK school year with 

them. 

 

Love your VPK Teachers, 

Ms. Elyse , Ms. Jenn 

Ms.  Crystaly 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year 

We are looking forward to an exciting and 

busy New Year. Our classroom has made the 

resolution to continue working to be the 

“Best” that we can be! 
We would like to thank all our friends and 

families for making this past year a great  

success. 

We would like to welcome Kaylee, Ella and 

Morgan to our classroom. We are so happy 

you have joined us. We  are looking forward 

to learning  and growing together. 

This month we will be discovering  a “Winter 
Wonderland’ .Even though it is too hot in 

Florida, keep an eye on  our monthly calendar 

for all the “cool” events we have coming up. 
  

Thank You for sharing your child with me. 

I enjoy all your children very much! 

 

Love your Dev. 3 Teacher, 

Ms. Courtney 

 

 



Congratulations to the Wolfe Family! 

They won the testimonial contest and won  

2 weeks tuition! 

Thank you for the wonderful  

comments from all our families. 

 
We have been a part of the South Wellington family since 2009 when my 

oldest son began the newly opened infant room.  We have been really 

pleased in his growth throughout his years at South Wellington.  South 

Wellington helped my son learn the fundamentals needed for kindergarten 

and he was actually ahead of the curve.  I am thankful everyday for South 

Wellington knowing that my boys are in good caring hands.  My youngest 

son now attends South Wellington and is currently in the 2 year old 

room.  He has also been there since the infant room.  I feel my children 

are in a safe, caring, and loving place.  My boys love going to Wellington 

and the staff welcomes my boy everyday.  I feel the staff (Miss Linda and 

Miss Jill to name a couple) really love my boys and to me that is impor-

tant to know they really care about them.  I would recommend this day-

care if you want to feel like you are part of a caring family. 

                                                                    - The Wolfe Family 

 


